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June 29, 2021 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attention:  Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
Re: New Large Load Direct Access (NLDA) Compliance Filing: Customer Affidavit and 

Notice of NLDA Program Enrollment Level 
 
Dear Filing Center, 
 
In compliance with Oregon Administrative Rule (OAR) 860-038-0730(2), enclosed is the 
Contract Summary and Affidavit of Eligibility and Compliance from Portland General Electric 
Company’s (PGE) New Large Load Direct Access participant.  This information is provided as 
Attachment A and is considered confidential under OAR 860-001-0070.  Attachment A is 
submitted in an encrypted zip folder.  The password for this folder will be send in a separate 
email.  
 
This filing also serves as PGE’s status report pursuant to OAR 860-038-0760 for reporting of the 
following: 

Each electric company must file a status report to the Commission within two 
months of total enrollment in New Large Load Direct Access Programs reaching 
25 average megawatts, 50 average megawatts, 100 average megawatts, and 80 
percent of any enrollment limit adopted by the Commission. 

PGE has one customer enrolled at 90MW and is thus reporting enrollment at the 50MWa 
threshold. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing please contact Teresa Griffels at 
teresa.griffels@pgn.com. 
 
Please direct all formal correspondence, questions, and requests to pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Karla Wenzel 
 
Karla Wenzel 
Manager, Regulatory Policy & Strategy 
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